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Review Response 
Date: 2/9/2023 
Project Name: Seda Dock & Bulkhead 
Response To: Seda Dock (SHL23-015, SEP23-004) 
 

To Grace Manahan, 

This letter is in response to the corrections for SHL23-015 & SEP23-004. Below are our 
responses to the questions/comments from 2/6/2023. 

 
Arborist: 
1. From aerial photos it appears regulated trees are in the area of work for the demolition 
of the bulkhead and walkways. Show all trees over 10” in diameter on the plan with 
tree protection fencing at their driplines or greatest extent possible. 

There is one oak tree located near the southern property line – it is several feet 
landward of the proposed demolition area, and care will be taken to protect it 
during the work. Pages A8 & A9 of the plan set have been updated to accurately 
reflect this. All other nearby trees shown in aerial photos are across the property 
lines and will not be impacted by the work. 

 
Thank you for your time, 

 

Madison Johnson 
Permit Manager 
206-236-1700  
permits@seabornpiledriving.com 
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